
 
Newsletter   

Summer Holiday 2020 The last day children attend school is Friday 17th July 2020 

1st May 2020 

Dear parents/carers, 
 

Another successful week of lockdown learning here at Virginia and at home.  
The children at school have been working extremely hard on the home learning blogs, 
doing fitness with Joe Wicks and even attempting baking in the style of Junior Bakeoff! 
 
At home, we have had so many children posting on the blogs, sending their learning via 
email and sending photos of the different activities that you and your families do 
together. Please keep them coming we love to see how creative you are during these 
times! 
 
In the assemblies, we have been talking about one of our school values, adventure and 
what it means to be adventurous. These are definitely excellent times for adventures at 
home and for finding the extraordinary in everyday things. If you have not done so 
already, do check out our assemblies blog on our website. 
 
This week has seen the launch of our book exchange program.  So many children (or 
parents) from years 6, 5 and 1 came by to drop their books and to collect new ones. It 
was so lovely to see you even if from a safe distance. Do check the blogs to find out what 
days and times your class book exchange is on.  
 
Finally, a reminder that the school will be closed next Thursday and Friday. The blogs and 
online learning will resume on Monday the 11th of May.  
 
You and your children can contact us anytime through the email : 
admin@virginia.towerhamlets.sch.uk,  just put the name of the member of staff you’d 
like the email to reach as a title. 
 
Keep safe, healthy and kind. 
 
 
Best wishes, 
 
 
Barbara Lo Giudice, acting head teacher 

mailto:admin@virginia.towerhamlets.sch.uk

